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Garfield Residents: Please remember 
that all your complaints: nuisance due to 
loud music, barking/unleashed dogs, etc.; 
should come to the City Hall. First, we ask 
that you try to fix the nuisance/problem 
with the offending party, but if that does 
not resolve it, then contact the City Hall. 
If you feel threatened or in danger, con-
tact the Sheriff.                     Thank You!  

(we appreciate your cooperation) 

City Hall  320-834-2238 

Meter reading cards will 

no longer be mailed out. 

Please use the top portion 

of your billing statement 

for recording your quarterly 

meter readings.   

To avoid large excess water us-

age bills, please take the time to 

read your meter each quarter 

and submit it to the City Office.         

  ~THANK YOU~ 

Mark your calendars  -  

 Garfield Days will be August 13-14th 
 

The Community Club is looking for 

Vendors to join them in the park on 

Saturday the 14th.   
 
 

Stay up to date by checking out their 

Facebook Page—    

        Garfield Community Club 



FOR YOUR INFORMATION 

Dog License  
 

Dog licenses are due yearly!  
 

Please stop down to City Hall and pay the 
$5.00 per dog to satisfy your responsibility as a 
pet owner and as part of the Garfield City 
community.   
 

       City of Garfield’s Ordinance  
       requires that your dog be  

      licensed yearly and  
      LEASHED AT ALL TIMES. 

 

June is… 
 

 National Safety Month 
 

 National Dairy Month 

 Men’s Health Month 
 

Friday, June 4th 
National Donut Day 

 
Sunday, June 6  

D–Day 

 
Tuesday, June8th 

National Best Friend Day 

 
Monday, June 14th 

Flag Day 
City Council Meeting 

 
Friday June 18th 

National Flip Flop Day 

 
Sunday, June 20th  

Father’s Day 
Start of Summer 

Solstice 

           
Monday, June 21th 
National Selfie Day 

 
Sunday, June 27th 

National Sunglasses 
Day 

 
 

City of Garfield, Minnesota      

gives us a  

FOR YOUR INFORMATION 

Reminder 
When selling a home, please read your 

water meter the day of the sale.  Provide 
the reading along with your new address 

to the City Clerk for your final bill.   

Notice 

The 2020 Consumer Confidence Report will 
not be mailed this year.  Copies are available 

at City Hall during office hours or you may 
request a copy by calling  320-834-2238.  

Keep Grass  
OUT of the 

Streets 
 

Haul it away or mulch it instead. 

Grass clippings clog storm sewers, 

and create hazardous driving con-

ditions for Motorcycles.  Take 

pride in clean streets and yards. 

The Garfield Community Center is 

once again open for rental.  We 

are currently limited to 50 people.   
 

 

The Community Center does book-

up fast, so reserve your date  

today by calling  

320-834-2238 

Building Permits: Pick-up your building permit 

application from City Hall and have the project ap-

proved at a Council meeting BEFORE you start con-

struction of a new building, shed, fence or deck! 

Council meets once a month, plan ahead. 

Otherwise you could be charged with “After-the-

Fact” charges (in addition to normal application fee)  

$500 or 2x the application fee (whichever is greater) 

Gopher State One Call: Just a reminder to call 

811 BEFORE you dig!! Stump removal is in this cate-

gory as well. You can also call 1-800-252-1166. You 

don’t want to pay to repair something you hit while 

digging! It’s the law! Reminder your contractors also, 

they know it’s the law. 

Sump Pumps: You MUST drain your sump pumps 

outside NOT down the sanitary sewer. 


